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The Board of Governors of the Western Hampden District Veterans' Services will hold a 
meeting on Friday, February 24, 2023, at 10:00AM at the Southwick Town Hall located at 
454 College Highway, Southwick, MA. 

The listing of agenda items are items reasonably anticipated by the Chair that may be 
discussed at the meeting. Not all items listed may be discussed, as well as, other items not 
listed being discussed to the extent permitted by Jaw. 

1. Meeting called to order

AGENDA 

2. Approval of minutes-February 17, 2022
3. Administrative Budget FY24
4. Comments from Director
5. Election of Officers
6. Appointment of Director
7. Any other business
8. Adjournment

CC - Board of Governors: 
Mayor William Sapelli, Agawam 
K. Stinehart, Southwick
M. Streeter, Granville: Secretary
N. Boersig, Russell: President
Representative from Tolland

"'Proudly assisting Veterans In Agawam, Southwick, Granville, Russell and Tolland"' 


